

Dear Retail Program Standards Grant Recipient:

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the Association of Food and Drug Officials (AFDO) wish to thank you for your participation in the AFDO-administered Retail Program Standards Grant Program. Your efforts have helped to enhance conformance with the Voluntary National Retail Food Regulatory Program Standards (Retail Program Standards).

Enclosed is Check # 8708 in the amount of \$2552.3(that represents the full amount to which you are entitled for this grant award. If you have questions about this program, or need additional information on routing the enclosed check, please contact the AFDO Programmatic Point of Contact listed below.

We appreciate your ongoing commitment to achieving greater conformance with the Retail Program Standards.

Sincerely,

Steven Mandernach Executive Director Association of Food and Drug Officials

AFDO Programmatic Point of Contact Michael Turner retailstandards@afdo.org (850) 583-4593

Your Jurisdiction's Grant Point of Contact: Anne Dwy

Special Handling Instructions (if applicable):